
Barnet Trust 

 

In 2018 the Scott family made a generous donation to the CHS Ed Trust from the estate of the late 

grandfather of ex-students, Lachie and Sam Scott.   

 

The Barnet Trust is used to give students at any year level, opportunities outside of school, that they 

would not otherwise be able to afford.  It could be to benefit their learning/development or for a 

student showing leadership but is held back by their family environment.   

 

Recipients of this funding are identified by House Deans, Head of Faculties or the Senior Leadership 

Team.  Once identified an application is made to the CHS Ed Trust for their consideration. 


